
300 Erie Boulevard West ■Syracuse, New York 13202■patricia.rivers@us.ngrid.com■315.428.6833■  

         
July 20, 2009 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
  
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), are being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”), State of New York.   

     
   First Revised Leaf No. 2 
   First Revised Leaf No. 4 
   First Revised Leaf No. 221 
   First Revised Leaf No. 421 
   First Revised Leaf No. 422 
   First Revised Leaf No. 423 
   First Revised Leaf No. 424 
   First Revised Leaf No. 428 
        
   To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective:  September 19, 2009 
 

 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping/conforming nature to make clerical updates to 
correct page numbers and update references in the current version of PSC No.220 Electricity. 
 
 The revisions to be above leaves are listed below: 
 
1. Leaf No. 2 and Leaf No. 4 – The leaf numbers have been updated to properly coincide with the 
 existing rules and service classifications. 
 
2. Leaf No. 221 – Rule 41.2(i) (a), (a), and (c) have been changed to (a), (b), and (c). 
 
3. Leaf Nos. 421 through 424 – The reference to Metering and Communications/Incremental 

Customer Charge has been changed from Leaf No. 424 (A-E) to Leaf No. 429 (A-E), the correct 
leaf number. 

 
4. Leaf No. 428 – Interconnection Requirements – The second paragraph has been revised to change 

the reference from 300 kVA to 2 MW the correct title of Form K. 
   
 Because of the housekeeping/conforming nature of this filing, waiver of the statutory 
requirements for this leaf to become effective on thirty day’s notice is requested for this filing. 
 
 Also, waiver of the requirements of 16NYCRR, §720-8 of the Commission’s regulations as to 
newspaper publication is requested for this filing. 
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 Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 
 

       Sincerely; 
 
 
       Patricia J. Rivers 
       Senior Rate Analyst 
       Electric Pricing 
 
 
 
 
PJR 
Attachment 
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